
HOTT News Flash
Newsletter

Happy FALL!

OCTOBER 2024

 
As we gather to celebrate this Thanksgiving season our
hearts are filled with gratitude for our incredible
community—our dedicated staff, spirited residents, and
generous donors. This season of thankfulness reminds us
of the joy of giving back and its positive impact on all of
us.

At HOTT, our mission focuses on two key themes: dignity
and resilience. We are committed to ensuring that the
dignity of our residents is at the heart of everything we do
while continuing to grow and expand our mission of
providing affordable housing for all.

On October 6th, our HOTT team embarked on a lively 5km
stroll, showcasing three of our beloved properties. This
wasn’t just a walk; it was an adventure filled with laughter
and storytelling, as we shared insights about our offerings
and the fascinating stories behind each property.

 

This year, we aim to raise $20,000, and we need your help
to get there! Whether you donate or participate in our
fundraising activities, every contribution brings us closer
to our goal.

This Thanksgiving, let’s celebrate in the spirit of joy and
community. Thank you for your unwavering support and
for believing in our mission. Together, we can achieve
amazing things! 

 Stay connected for more updates!

To stay updated on our work and activities, follow us on
social media, visit our website at https://www.hott.ca, or
reach out to us for more information!

 

https://www.hott.ca/


HOTT SUMMER PARTY WAS A SUCCESS!

We’re thrilled to share that the HOTT Summer Party was
a resounding success! It was a day filled with laughter,
sunshine, and community spirit. Residents, staff, and
friends came together to enjoy delicious food, fun
games, and great music. The energy was infectious as
everyone connected and celebrated our vibrant
community. A heartfelt thank you to everyone who
helped make this event memorable! We can’t wait to do
it again next year!
 

HOTT ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

We are so excited to have the opportunity to host a tour with
the Urban Land Institute (ULI) Toronto, highlighting the crucial
role not-for-profit organizations play in housing affordability.
The tour will showcase how housing providers like HOTT
address various levels of affordability while implementing
innovative solutions. Our work significantly impacts Toronto’s
housing landscape, and we’re proud to be at the forefront of
these important conversations.  

TOUR WITH URBAN LAND INSTITUTE

Follow Us On Social Media: @HOTThousing

We’re thrilled to announce that our 2024 Multi-Unit
Residential Acquisition (MURA) proposal has been
submitted! We’re eagerly awaiting a response, as this
funding could allow us to onboard a new HOTT property
next year. Stay tuned for updates as we work to expand
our mission and create more affordable housing options
for our community!

MULTI-UNIT RESIDENTIAL ACQUISITION
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We’re excited to announce our upcoming HOTT Annual
General Meeting, where we’ll be welcoming new Board
members to our wonderful community! This is a fantastic
opportunity to learn more about our initiatives and get
involved. If you’re interested in volunteering and making
a difference, we’d love to hear from you! Join us as we
continue to grow and strengthen our mission together.


